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Jake Wilkinson 

CRG Mining, LLC 

510 S. Wisconsin St. 

Gunnison, CO 81230 

 

 

RE:    Raymond Mine, File No. M-2020-013 , 110(2) Application Adequacy Review (1) 

 

Mr. Wilkinson: 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) is in the process of reviewing the 

above referenced application in order to ensure that it adequately satisfies the requirements of the 

Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Act (Act) and the associated Mineral Rules and Regulations 

of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board for Hard Rock, Metal, and Designated Mining 

Operations (Rules).  During review of the material submitted, the Division determined that the 

following issue(s) of concern shall be adequately addressed before the application can be 

considered for approval. 

 

1. Please provide latitude and longitude coordinates for each of the four mining areas. 

2. The application states that water samples taken from Gold Creek, upstream, at the portal 

and downstream of the mine have been analyzed. Please provide the water sample 

analysis results to our office for review. 

3. Please describe in further detail water quality monitoring that will occur during the life of 

mine, including sampling frequency and analytes. Please include a statement of 

commitment to provide water quality data to the Division each year with your annual 

report. 

4. The application states that waste rock is considered to be inert. Please provide 

information to the Division that was used to determine that waste rock produced during 

the operation will be inert. 

5. Please provide the anticipated constructed dimensions for the three portals and one raise 

proposed to be reopened during this operation. 

6. Pursuant to Rule 6.3.4 (2), please provide an estimate of the actual costs to reclaim the 

site based on what it would cost the State of Colorado using an independent contractor to 

complete reclamation.   

 

Please submit your response(s) to the above listed issue(s) by Friday, March 06, 2020. 
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The Division will continue to review your application and will contact you if additional 

information is needed. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dustin Czapla 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

Phone: (303) 866-3567, ext. 8188 

 

 

 

 


